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ORDER 

 
 
 DISPOSITION: APPLICATION WITHDRAWN; DOCKET CLOSED 
 
 On September 4, 2009, Portland General Electric Company (PGE) filed an 
Application for Deferral of Incremental Costs and Funds Associated with Smart Grid 
Investment Grant Projects with the Public Utility Commission of Oregon (Commission). 
The Commission docketed the filing as UM 1450.  
 
 On September 18, 2009, PGE filed Advice No. 09-19, which would have 
established an automatic adjustment clause to track potential Smart Grid Investment 
Grants.   
  
 PGE recently received notice from the U.S. Department of Energy that its 
application for Smart Grid Investment Grant funding was denied.  Subsequently, PGE 
withdrew Advice No. 09-19, and now requests that the associated deferral docket,  
UM 1450 be closed. 
  

 




